
NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
BUSINESS and ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

LOCAL HIGHWAY AUTHORITY
CONSIDERATIONS and RECOMMENDATION

Application No: NYM20/0263/FL

Proposed Development: alterations and construction of single and two storey extensions and garage
(revised scheme to NYM/2018/0405/FL)

Location: South Beck House, Hackness Road, Scalby

Applicant: Mr Mark Wilson

CH Ref: Case Officer: Kay Aitchison

Area Ref: 4/18/3138 Tel:
County Road No: E-mail:

To: North York Moors National Park
Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
YO62 5BP

Date: 7 May 2020

FAO: Hilary Saunders Copies to:

There are no local highway authority objections to the proposed changes
and amendments to those previously approved. The application site is large,
has adequate parking provision and is accessed via a constructed private
drive which has adequate visibility in either direction onto Hackness Road.

Signed: Issued by:

Kay Aitchison Whitby Highways Office
Discovery Way
Whitby
North Yorkshire
YO22 4PZ

For Corporate Director for Business and Environmental Services e-mail:



From:
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2020/0263/FL
Date: 29 April 2020 09:52:27

Application for alterations and construction of single and two storey extensions and
garage (revised scheme to NYM/2018/0405/FL) at South Beck House, Hackness Road,
Scalby,

In exercise of my delegated powers I would confirm Newby and Scalby Parish Council has
no objections to the proposals on this application.
Regards, Jools
Clerk to Newby & Scalby Parish Council

On Tue, 21 Apr 2020 at 12:39, Planning <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:

As you will be aware the North York Moors National Park Authority office is
closed. As a result of staff no longer having access to printers and post,
regrettably the Authority has had to temporarily suspend neighbour consultation
letters. As your Parish/Town Council/Meeting may wish to display the attached
site notice in your Parish notice board and/or send to any relevant person locally
you consider may be affected by the proposal, we have provided a copy for your
usage.

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a
private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be
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addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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From:
To: Planning
Subject: Bird and Bat inormatives 20/04/2020-26/04/2020
Date: 30 April 2020 11:03:16

Hi,
 
If the following applications are approved please can a bat informative be included in
the decision notice
 
NYM/2020/      0260/FL
                        0263/FL
 
If the following applications are approved please can a bird informative be included in
the decision notice
 
NYM/2020/      0263/FL
 
Thanks, Victoria
 
 
 
 
 
Victoria Franklin
Graduate Conservation Trainee
 
North York Moors National Park
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP
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